
       February 7, 2013 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

I am writing today in regards to two incidents that occurred in your child’s classes yesterday, and 

to inform you about the actions our school and school system have taken as a result. 

 

As you are most likely aware, one of your child’s teachers exhibited poor judgment in her 

behavior toward students in two different classrooms – one of them her own and one that of 

another teacher – yesterday.  This behavior is inconsistent with that which we expect of our 

educators, and our school system is addressing this matter quickly. 

 

The teacher was only at school for a short time today, and did not teach any classes. Anne 

Arundel County Public Schools is conducting an investigation into these incidents and is 

gathering information from affected parties. I assure you that the Office of Investigations will 

conclude its work as quickly as possible, but it must be thorough in its work. It is impossible to 

say how long the investigation will take. Please understand that because this is a personnel 

matter, I am unable to discuss specifics with you. 

 

Thank you for everything you do for your child and for our school. If you have any questions, 

please call the school at 410-674-6900. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

       Yolanda Clark 

       Principal 

YC/bm 


